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Richmond County Schools will observe a PowerUp Asynchronous Learning Day 

Tomorrow, March 5  

 

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – Due to the potential for damaging high winds and in consultation 

with the National Weather Service and local Emergency Management Agency officials, the 

Richmond County School System (RCSS) will hold a PowerUp Asynchronous Learning Day on 

Wednesday, March 5, out of an abundance of caution. All extracurricular activities are 

canceled.  

  

Students will complete assignments from home using Canvas or SeeSaw, with teachers 

available to communicate through Remind or Class Dojo. All assignments must be submitted 

by midnight on Monday, March 10.  
  

The district anticipates resuming normal operations on Thursday, March 6, but will continue to 

monitor weather conditions and provide updates as needed.  
  

Additional information will be shared through the district’s inclement weather landing page at 

rcboe.org/weatherupdates, the Infinite Campus Parent Portal, social media channels, and local 

news outlets. 
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